
 

 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 

7 Straits View 

#16-01 Marina One East Tower 

Singapore 018936 

Co. Reg. No. 201708450C 

9th April, 2020 

 

Dear Valued ONE Customers, 

 

 

Thank you always for your support to Ocean Network Express. 

Further to our press release dated 08th April 2020 (https://www.one-line.com/en/news/thea-

announces-covid-19-response-measures-may-and-june-2020), we would like to inform you that ONE 

will be cancelling the following service sailings in response to lower market demand due to 

the spread of COVID-19. 

 

 

(Asia – North Europe Services) 

Service Bound Intended ETA Port Intended ETA Date 

FP2 Service West Bound 
East Bound 

Laem Chabang 
Rotterdam 

6th May, 2020 
7th June, 2020 

West Bound 
East Bound 

Laem Chabang 
Rotterdam 

20th May, 2020 
21st June, 2020 

West Bound 
East Bound 

Laem Chabang 
Rotterdam 

3rd June, 2020 
5th July, 2020 

 

(Remark) 

• FE3 Service (Voyage ETA Hong Kong 16th May 2020 and Voyage ETA Hong Kong 30th May 

2020) will make ad-hoc Singapore call in its West Bound voyage.  

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your ONE sales 

account representative for additional support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Ocean Network Express Pte, Ltd 
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